
HAMPTON PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 
HAMPTON TOWN HALL 

164 ROUTE 97, HAMPTON CT  06247 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

The regular Planning & Zoning Commission meeting scheduled for 

Monday, July 24, 2017 has been cancelled by Chairman Kevin Grindle. 

 

The next meeting of the Planning & Zoning Commission will be held 

Monday, August 28, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions about this notice or the Planning & Zoning Commission, please contact 

the Town Planner at planner@hamptonct.org or 860-455-8251 

mailto:planner@hamptonct.org

